TOWN OF GRIFFITH REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING OF APRIL 26, 2022

Commission President Larry Ballah called the April 26, 2022, meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. at the Griffith Town Hall 111 N. Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana.

Those in Attendance

Larry Ballah Redevelopment Commission President

Richard Miller Redevelopment Commission Vice President

Rick Ryfa Redevelopment Commission Member
Tony Hobson Redevelopment Commission Secretary
Melissa Robbins Redevelopment Commission Member

Gina Smith Clerk Treasurer

Also in Attendance:

Don McCarter School Board Liaison
Jim Marker Town Council Member

Approval of Minutes Redevelopment Commissioner Member Rich Miller motioned to

approve March 29, 2022, Minutes, Redevelopment Commission

Member Tony Hobson seconded the motion. All in Favor.

Reports: None.

Appropriations: Clerk Treasurer Gina Smith presented two claims one for

Kabria Realty LLC in the amount of 27,500 and one for 45th Street

Tattoo for \$1805.62 both claims totaling \$29,305.62. Commission Secretary Tony Hobson motion to approve appropriations, Commission Member Melissa Robbins

seconded the motion. All in Favor.

Pending Items:

Franklin Center: None.
Griffith Park Plaza: None.
Ridge Road Plaza: None.

Restaurant Depot: Commission Member Rick Ryfa stated their opened and

and getting busier.

Public Comment: None.

Meeting closed at 6:48 p.m.

Rich Miller – Vice Presid

Tony Hobson Secretary

Michelle Sims- Recording Secretary